
February 22, 2008

Collision closes Highway 63 with traffic detoured to
Highway 881
Fort McMurray... A vehicle collision has closed Highway 63 approximately 60 kilometres north of
Wandering River. The highway is expected to reopen in 24 hours. Traffic has been detoured to Highway
881 and flag persons will advise motorists at the junction of Highways 63 and 881, and at the junction of
Highways 55 and 63.
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Media inquiries may be directed to: 
Heather McLachlan
Alberta Infrastructure and Transportation
780-990-1719

To call toll free within Alberta dial 310-0000. 
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